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To:  All Media Houses 

From:  Maluti-A-Phofung Local Municipality 

Date:  16 May 2014 

RE:  Mass Prayer for the kidnapped Nigerian girls 

             

Media Statement 

The Maluti-A-Phofung Local Municipality through the office of the Executive Mayor 

Cllr Vusi Tshabalala in partnership with Department of Social Development and 

various organs of state entities and government stakeholders, intends to host a 

Mass Prayer for the Nigerian Girls who were kidnapped by the Islamic terrorist 

group Boko Haram. 

MEC Sisi Ntombela will address the prayer which its objective is to pray for the 

safety of all the girls and for all to return to their homes safely and unharmed. 

The prayer is to take place as follows: 

Date:     18 May 2014 Sunday 

Venue:   Phuthaditjhaba Park 

Time:    10:00 am 

 

Issued by: Communications Unit Maluti-A-Phofung Local Municipality & Social 

Development 

Enquiries: Kedibone Sentle – 058 718 3700 / 076 429 5181 

                 : Galaletsang Moncho- 083 2741022 

 



 

 


